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This is to clarify in reference to our letter no. WCDC/250/23 dated 01.02.2023 and query raised, that
Women Development Corporation paid Rs. 50,000/~ (Fifty thousand ) plus applicable GST per year
towards statutory Audit fees for the work completed for the Financial Year 2019-20, 2020-21 & 2021-22.

Firms may kindly confirm their interest as stated in above referred letter
latest by 3 P.M. on 13.02.2023 in a sealed cover along with relevant information stated in the original
letter.
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